
 
 

 

 

 

 

11th May 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

As we are now in the Summer term and nearing the end of the academic year, I wish to inform you of the planned 
assessments for your child. 

Years 7-9  

Students in Years 7-9 will sit end of year assessments during the week beginning 21st June 2021 in all subjects. These 
will be carried out during the usual lesson time in the classroom stated on your child’s timetable. One of the Core 
subject assessments (English or Maths) will be held in the Sports Hall under formal examination conditions to help 
prepare students for the experience of sitting external examinations in the future. An assessment schedule for each 
subject will be published immediately following the half term break in order to allow your child to prepare 
appropriately. 

Year 10 

Students in Years 10 will sit end of year assessments during the week beginning 28th June 2021 in all subjects, including 
options subjects. These will be carried out following a pre-published exam timetable and will be held in the Sports Hall 
under full examination conditions. Students will be issued with a personalised assessment timetable prior to the half 
term break. The timetable for assessments will also be published on the website and via Parent App. All students have 
a GCSEPod login that can be used to help prepare and revise for the assessments and can be accessed in addition to 
the revision activities set by class teachers. 

Revision resources can also be found on the website https://www.moorsidehigh.com/Curriculum/KS4-Resources/ 

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the relevant Head of Year. 

Your Faithfully,  

 

Dr R Martin 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


